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AGENDA ITEM 7

APPENDIX 2

2015/0151/DET

COMMUNITY COUNCIL
RESPONSE



From: David Brown

To: Epc

Cc: Lesley Dudgeon

Subject: KVCC response to planning applications 15/01721/FUL & 15/01724/FUL, Meadowside Quarry, Kincraig.
Date: 14 May 2015 12:18:06

Dear Sir,

At our May meeting this week Kincraig & Vicinity Community Council decided to endorse
these applications for the temporary development od Meadowside Quarry. The diverting
of quarry traffic away from the B9152 will be welcomed, especially as this road will be
carrying A9 traffic during the construction of the dual carriageway.

Yours Faithfully,

Dave Brown, chairman KVCC
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